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Roxanne Maher

From: Lisa Maloney <lmaloney6826@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 3:54 PM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Third Party Flags

I am writing as a 35 year Ledyard Resident to speak out against Third Party Flags being flown at any town 
property.   I believe the only flags on town property should be the US Flag and CT Flag. Once you start 
flying flags for one group you must fly flags for all groups.   
If residents want flags supporting different groups they can fly them from their homes.  I believe this 
would open the door to conflicts we do not need.  
 
Lisa Maloney 
Gales Ferry CT.  


